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Families in the Portland metro cannot afford another tax. We certainly cannot afford 

increases for 10 years! Many are struggling just to get by. Businesses have left and 

continue to leave, there are fewer jobs, and those who are fed up and have the 

means (high income earners) are moving away. Stop making Portland such an 

economically difficult place to live. Only necessary expenses should be budgeted for 

and then revisited in 2 (not 10) years. Please vote no on HB2025. We can’t afford it! 


